
November 9, 2010 Regular Meeting 

Regular Meeting of Garfield Town Board 
Tuesday, November 9, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
 
The regular meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was called to 
order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 7:35 p.m. on Tuesday, November 9, 
2010 Full board present. Meeting notice verified.  
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the October 10, 2010 meeting. Motion 
by Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, to approve minutes as read. 
Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for October, 2010 was read by 
Lori Prudlick. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, to accept report as 
given. Motion carried. Reconciliation report presented – motion to adopt by 
Rindahl, seconded by Hanson. Motion carried. 
 
Bills were presented for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, 
to approve payment of bills. Motion carried. 
 
Correspondence: Position paper received from Jackson County Land Info 
Dept. – Text Amendment 2010-47. Motion by Rindahl, seconded by Hanson, 
to approve Amendment. Motion carried. Clerk will forward position paper to 
Land Information Dept. 
 
Bridge report received – following inspection it was found that we need to fix 
the stripes on some of our bridges which Don Brasda will do. 
 
Seminar on Land Planning will be held in Eau Claire on Thursday, Dec. 16th, 
at the Sleep Inn and Conference Center on Hwy. 29. Clerk to register those 
attending. 
 
Fire Board: Lamoine Hanson will contact Larry Amundson regarding our 
budget, in order to decide if they get enough townships to go along with the 
building plan. 
 
Next meeting: The December meeting will be held on the second Tuesday 
(December 14th) at 5:30 p.m. Dickinsen checking with Whispering Pines as 
to a date for the township Christmas party, possibly to be held January 31, 
2011. 



 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


